
 
Nomination for Outstanding Asian Pediatrician Award (OAPA)  
 

Before the Asia Pacific Congress of Pediatrics (APCP) events are held, APPA would invite 

its member countries to nominate one (1) candidate to receive the Outstanding Asian 

Pediatrician Award (OAPA). 

 

The nominated candidate is expected to have contributed towards improving the health of 

children not only in his/her country of origin but also involving child health in the 

Asia Pacific region. 

 

The candidate may not necessarily be from the nominating country of the respective 

Paediatric Association or Society. 

 

Each country can nominate one (1) candidate only. 
 

An official letter of the nomination from the respective paediatric organisation, a photograph 

of the candidate, along with abbreviated curriculum vitae (CV) are required. 

 

- The APPA Secretariat in Kuala Lumpur, Malasyia. 

 


